



Bagdad-Garcon Point Water System, Inc.

Dear Valued Customers,

We are calling your attention to a costly regional water utility bill announced by Sen. Doug Broxson at the October 24th Legislative Delegation meeting without coordination with any of the numerous water utilities affected. If passed by the Legislature, this entity would have the power to levy additional fees and have a well-paid five-member board of directors, as well as the authority to hire an executive director and three employees, which will be included under the Florida Retirement System pension plan. In addition, it will have a investigatory, subpoena and fining powers up to \$2,000 per day.

In response, we have formed the North Santa Rosa Utility Coalition (NSRUC) to address this challenge. Toward the end, we have been working night and day to obtain more information and holding fact-finding meetings to resist this overreach to protect you, our members. Please make your voices heard to help us resist this consummate power grab.

BGPWS, Inc. would like for as many customers to voice your opinion of not being in favor of Senator Broxson's bill. You can email Dr. Joel Rudman State Representative at joel.rudman@myfloridahouse.gov, call at 1-850-717-5003 or mail to him at The Capitol 402 South Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1300.

Sincerely,

William Price President